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The Advisory Board Company - "What Providers
Must Know About The 2016 Physician Fee Schedule
Proposed Rule"
September 25, 2015 South Bend

Laura Seng of the South Bend office was featured in The Advisory Board
Company's Daily Briefing. Laura's law review discusses the 2016
Physician Fee Schedule Proposed Rule and how these proposed
changes could impact providers if passed.
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